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STATEMENT


Universal Periodic Review of Kuwait 28 January 2015.

Statement by Norway.

Norway welcomes the positive developments in the field of women’s rights in Kuwait. Yet, Kuwaiti law continues to discriminate women. Norway recommends Kuwait to continue strengthening protective measures and legal rights for women. Norway also recommends that Kuwait amend the nationality law to allow women equal rights to men in passing their nationality to their children.  

Norway is further concerned about the arrests and sentencing of social media users and the revocation of citizenship of persons who have criticized the government. Norway recommends Kuwait to protect and respect the right to freedom of expression and introduce legislation and institutions to ensure the independence of the media, prevent censorship and promote transparency in public affairs. 

Norway appreciates Kuwait’s intention to find solutions for stateless persons and recommends Kuwait to provide full citizenship and rights for the Bidoon population.

Finally, Norway remains concerned about the situation of domestic workers and the lack of legal protection against exploitation by their employers. Norway recommends that Kuwait adopt specific labor legislation to protect the rights of domestic workers, including mechanisms for complaints and sanctions for law violations. 
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